
  
  
Wednesday 22nd January 17:00 -19:00 College Hall  
Upper Four (I)GCSE Option Choices Evening for parents and students – students are currently 
preparing for this in their PSHEE lessons including looking at how to choose subjects and 
exploring a variety of career pathways. Further information and the subject choices handbook 
will be issued early next term. 
 
Wednesday 29th January 17:00 – 19:00 College Hall 
Lower Four Parents’ Evening for parents (students are not required to attend) 
 
Wednesday 12th February 17:00 – 19:00 College Hall  
Upper Four Parents’ Evening for parents and students  
 
School Examinations 14, 15 and 18, 19 May – Correct Dates  
College Examinations for Remove, Lower Four, Upper Four and Lower Five  
Results for this series of examinations will be included in the final school report at the end of 
the summer term.   
 

Dates for your Diary for early part of 2020  


